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Dear Stonebridge Families, 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year! 

The staff at Stonebridge hope you had a nice, restful and enjoyable winter break 

and we wish you all the best for 2025.  We hope the new year brings you peace, 

good health and prosperity! 

Now that the students are back in school, they will be working hard to finish up the 

term.  Student achievement is one of our school’s goals and one of the priorities of 

the board’s Multi-Year Strategic Plan.  Teachers have become familiar with the 

ways in which their students learn and are able to differentiate instruction to meet 

the varying needs of the class.  If you have any questions about what your child is 

learning in class or would like an update on how your child is progressing, please 

contact your child’s teacher(s).  

At Stonebridge we are still very busy with our sports.  Our junior girls and boys’ vol-

leyball teams are formed and they are diligently practicing weekly to improve their 

skills and prepare for the area tournaments.  Our intermediate girl’s basketball 

team is also on the go.  As Silverwolves, we pride ourselves in demonstrating good 

sportsmanship whether we win or lose and show support to our fellow teammates 

before, during and after play.  We are also very appreciative to our staff coaches 

who are dedicating their time to lead these teams. 

Thank you to all our students and families who came out to support our Scholastic 

Book Fair.  Each class got the opportunity to visit the book fair during their normal-

ly scheduled library time and the book fair was also open after school each day for 

an hour.  We sold $12,000 worth of books and other items.  The school portion of 

the proceeds will go towards books and learning materials for each division.  We 

also want to thank our teacher librarian Mrs. Leung and her team of parent volun-

teers for hosting the engaging event to promote literacy in our school community. 

Our next School Council meeting will be held this month on January 14, 2025 at 

6:00pm in the staff room.  Everyone in our school community is invited to at-

tend.  We look forward to hearing our parent voices to help form decisions regard-

ing plans for the school.  We value you as our partners in education and being en-

gaged in your child’s learning is one of the contributing factors to student achieve-

ment.  We hope to see you on the 14th! 

Stay warm during this chilly month! 

 

David Williams                Elaine Ricketts 

Principal                            Vice-Principal 

 

Message from our Administrators  

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 5  

 

The Stonebridge Story 

PRINCIPAL 

David Williams 

VICE-PRINCIPAL 

Elaine Ricketts  

SUPERINTENDENT 
Kandeephan 
Ganeshalingam 
  
TRUSTEE 

Ron Lynn 

Website: http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps  

        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 

 

School Day Schedule 

 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 pm 

Dismissal 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps
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Tamil Heritage Month - January 2025  
 

On October 5, 2016, Motion M-24 was passed by the Federal Parliament, officially proclaiming 

January as Tamil Heritage Month in Canada. Tamil Heritage Month aims to celebrate the diversity 

of the Tamil language and its literature, and highlight Tamil Canadians’ vibrant traditions, history, 

arts, and cultures. In addition, it seeks to recognize the significant contributions of Tamil Canadi-

ans in key areas of social, cultural, economic, and political spheres.  

  

One community-based theme for 2025 is Tamil Heritage Month: Celebrating Tamil Arts and Art-

ists. Also, of significance is January 14, 2025. According to the Tamil calendar, January 14, 2025, 

begins the month of “Thai.” On this day, people of Tamil heritage celebrate Thai Pongal, the Tamil 

harvest festival. Thai Pongal is the most important and widely celebrated festival amongst Tamils 

around the globe. Thai Pongal is a time to give thanks for the previous year’s blessings and a time to 

look forward to the new year. 

Lunar New Year—Year of the Snake 

 

Lunar New Year falls on January 29, 2025 and it is the Year of the Snake. It is a significant and 

meaningful cultural celebration for many people of East and Southeast Asian heritage including but 

not limited to Chinese, Korean, Taiwanese, Vietnamese and Indonesian communities. It is celebrat-

ed across the Asia-Pacific and diaspora communities around the world. This holiday commemo-

rates the first day of the Lunar Calendar. The date is determined by the appearance of the moon 

and usually takes place between late January 

to early February.  For some, this occasion has 

religious significance as well.  

Lunar New Year, also referred to as the Spring 
Festival to some, is celebrated where families 
and communities come together, and enjoy 
traditional foods and activities. Many cultures 
also have their own unique ways of celebrat-
ing the event.  These could include families 
and individuals coming together to spend 
time with one another, sharing of traditional 
meals, and engaging in traditional activities 
such as cleaning the house and performing 
ceremonial rituals to elders and ancestors. 
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French Immersion Information Session  
Dear Parents of SK families, 

This is a reminder of the French Immersion Information session that will be held at Victoria Square 

P.S. on Thursday January 16th. 

Who can attend:  Parents of SK students looking to register for grade 1 French Immersion begin-

ning in September 2025. 

Date/Time:  January 16 at 7:00 p.m. 

Location:  50 Prince of Wales Drive, Markham.  The presentation will be held in the school gym. 

Please be reminded that if you are interested in registering for French immersion,  the only entry 

point into the program is at the beginning of grade 1. 

Happy New Year and we look forward to seeing you on January 16! 

 

Debbie Wong 

EOAA 

Victoria Square Public School 

50 Prince of Wales Drive 

Markham, ON   L6C 0K2 
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E-waste, Batteries and Dried Marker Collection  

 

We are excited to announce a new initiative at Stonebridge to promote sustainability and to teach 

our students the importance of caring for the environment. As part of this effort, we are organizing 

a collection drive for e-waste and dried markers and pens.  

What are we collecting? 

E-waste - small non-functional electronic items such as old cell phones, chargers, headphones and 

batteries. 

Dried markers and pens - used markers or pens of any brand that are no longer usable. 

When– all school year. 

Where– the drop off bin will be available in the front of the office in a plastic storage bin. 

Why to participate? 

Recycling e-waste prevents harmful chemicals from polluting the environment and allows for valu-

able materials to be reused. 

Recycling dried markers and pens turn waste into energy reducing landfill overflow. 

We encourage all families to gather any items they may have at home and send them with your 

child or drop them off during the school hours. Together we can make a meaningful impact on our 

planet.  

If you have any questions, feel free to ask.  

Thank you for your support in teaching our students about the importance of sustainability and 

responsible recycling.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Stonebridge Eco Team 

Mrs. Sanzo (EA) and Mr. Crowley (Teacher)  



6  



7  



8  



9  



10  

Kindergarten Registration 2025—2026 

Kindergarten Registration to Commence January 17, 2025 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2025/2026 school year begins on Friday, January 17, 2025 from 

8:30 am. Children who turn four or five years old during 2025, live within the school boundary and 

whose parents/guardians are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for Kindergar-

ten.  

There are several ways you can register for Kindergarten: 

Online - Families can access the online Kindergarten registration information at 

www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten > Registration. It is recommended that families use a laptop or 

a desktop computer rather than a mobile device to complete this registration. 

      By email - Families can download the Elementary School Registration Form at 

 www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten and email the completed form to their school email address. 

 Email addresses can be found on the school website.  

By phone - Families can request support from the school Principal/Vice-Principal to complete 

the registration form on their behalf by collecting the required information by phone. Fami-

lies can request an interpreter, if needed, during this phone conversation. Call your local 

school.   

By mail or appointment. You can m ail com pleted applications to the school, or  re-

quest an appointment to drop-off your completed paper application form.  

 

Once you have completed your application, the school will contact you to make an appointment to 

review and verify the required documents.  

Our Kindergarten programs are caring and welcoming where children learn through exploration, 

play and inquiry. You can learn more at www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten. We look forward to welcom-

ing our new students and families to the school.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/school-registration
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
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Winter Weather 
Dress for the weather 

 Students should come dressed appropriately for the weather and for outdoor play. Students can 

stay warm by wearing layers of loose-fitting clothing, a hat, scarf, jackets, snow pants and mittens 

or gloves. Students may also want to bring extra pants and socks in case they get wet. 

Recess 

If students are well enough to come to school, they are expected to go outside for recess. Our stu-

dents benefit from spending time outside and being active. We monitor weather conditions 

throughout the day. If there are extreme weather conditions, we may consider a shortened or in-

door recess. 

Bus or School Cancellations 

When an extreme cold or inclement weather day is declared, school transportation (including buses 

and taxis) is cancelled in the morning and afternoon. Schools will remain open. Please notify the 

school if your child will not be attending school on those days. Students will not be penalized for 

missing school on these days. 

There may be rare instances when emergency weather events occur and we need to close all schools 

and Board locations. Please take the time to make plans in the event of an emergency school clo-

sure. Information about transportation cancellations and Board closures will be shared through lo-

cal media, Board and school websites and on X @YRDSB. 

Our process for extreme cold, inclement weather and emergency weather days is outlined in the 

Board’s Severe Weather policy. 
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Link:  https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/ 

https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/
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Nut & Scent Free Environment 
 

This is a reminder that many students and staff have life 

threatening allergies to nuts. As a result, we ask that all 

snacks and lunches are nut free. Please take the time to 

read the labels on snacks to ensure they 

are nut safe. We also ask that you do not 

use peanut butter substitutes such as 

Wow Butter. Nutella is a nut product and must not come to 

school.  

 

The chemicals used in scented products can make some people sick, especially 

those with fragrance sensitivities, asthma, allergies and other medical condi-

tions. To help keep the air healthy for everyone, our school has a scent-free 

policy.  

Report Absences or Late 

 

If your child is going to be absent/late, please report via Edsby before the bell time.  

If you do not have an Edsby account or need help with setting it up, please contact 

the office @ 905-887-2427.  

 

TO REPORT A STUDENT ABSENCE/LATE:  

LOGIN TO: yrdsb.edsby.com / CALL 905.887.2427  

Student Lunch 

We continue to encourage students to bring their lunch with them when they are 

coming to school in the morning.  


